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Equality & Choices  Event THIS MONTH  
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A great week was had by all at our Equality and Choices event! 

We had such a fantastic week at our Equality & Choices event.  Organisations 

from across Scotland visited the College to promote their services including 

Voluntary Action South Lanarkshire,  Lead Scotland,  Terrence Higgins Trust 

Scotland,  Scottish Fire and Rescue Service, Sense Scotland,  ENABLE Scotland,  

Lanarkshire Rape Crisis, NHS 24 , Victim Support Scotland, Alzheimer Scotland 

Lanarkshire, Anytime Fitness East Kilbride,  Kilbryde Hospice,  Moira Anderson 

Foundation,  Swap and Save One Stop Shop, St Andrew's First Aid, Equality 

Network, Show Racism the Red Card Scotland, The Fiona Elizabeth Agnew Trust, 

Inspire Catering, South Lanarkshire & East Renfrewshire Women’s Aid, Free 

from Fear, Hamilton Information Project for Youth, Wellbeing Scotland, Carers 

Scotland, Lanarkshire Carers Centre, Police Scotland. 

During the event our Beauty Therapy and Hairdressing students offered 

complimentary treatments.  There were Relaxation Workshops to encourage 

staff and students to take time out to relax and de-stress.  Inspire Catering 

provided a hearty breakfast & healthy lunch with complimentary porridge, soup 

and fruit .   

We really hope everyone enjoyed the event and we look forward to doing it all 

again next year! 
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Construction Material Sponsorship 

Our Construction Faculty would like to say a big thank you to all 
their industry partners.   The section relies heavily on excellent 
working relationships with numerous suppliers in order to reduce 
annual costs within the department.  

The Faculty recently took a delivery of plastering materials from a 
regular supporter of the college, British Gypsum. The material 
delivered was of the highest quality with considerable value. 
Plastering lecturer, Lewis Anderson commented “We normally 
receive three substantial deliveries of plastering products every 
term from British Gypsum. They’re delighted to help us out and 
are more than happy to continue this partnership.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They also received over 2000 lineal metres of John Brash roof tile 
battens from Marley Eternit. This product again, is a quality 
product which is usually specified for high end projects on sites. 
Roofing lecturer, James McVey said “Tile battens are an integral 
part in most roofing work these days. The product is highly 
regulated within the industry and therefore prices can vary 
depending on quality. J B Red battens are a high quality product 
that students are delighted to work with.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Every year the Faculty saves tens of thousands of pound with the 
help of our sponsors, for that we all say a big THANK YOU !!! 

Fundraising 

Our NC Business & Accounts students 
raised £543 for Who Cares? Scotland as 
part of their Enterprise unit.  

Fundraising activities included the sale of 
reindeer dust, a raffle, the sale of football 
cards and wrist bands, and a penny toss 
event in the foyer. 

The students would like to thank all our 
staff and classmates who supported our 
efforts. 

Pictured are the students presenting the 
cheque to Darren Devers from Who 
Cares? Scotland.  

EK Best Baker 
HND Event Management students Louise 
Whitters and Taylor Wengenroth hosted a 
charity EK Bake off in the East Mains 
Babtist Church to raise money for East 
Kilbride Comunity Trust.  

Over 25 participants 
took part to be 
crowned the 'EK Best 
Baker',  and win a 
Kimbles Hamper, 
worth over £100.  The 
judges were blown 
away by the quality of 
competitive cakes submitted.  

While judging took place, guests enjoyed 
scrumptious home baking and tea/coffee.  

The event was a great success, raising 
£400 for a local charity. 

2 

1 

3 



Around The College 

1 

1 Construction staff 

3 

The Construction Faculty is delighted to be working with the 
Learning Development section to support work placements within 
the Construction department. 

Curriculum Manager, John McGinley said “currently we have John 
working with us.  John works alongside the workshop stewards 
completing a variety of different tasks associated with 
construction practices. This provides John the opportunity to 
experience daily tasks involved in working life including working 
with colleagues, timekeeping, meeting deadlines and paperwork/
documentation tasks.” 

Head workshop steward, Danny Doherty commented “It’s great 
that we can support the students.  John is very keen on helping 
the team out and hopefully he’ll take away some good memories 
and experiences from his time with us.” 

Keep up the good work John! 

Work Experience 
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Expressive Arts Event 
Year two HND Events Management 
students Louise Hosies, Fatima 
Subtain, Abbie Mitchell and 
Mercedes Hoey worked in 
partnership with Mearns Primary 
School in delivering an Expressive 
Arts Family Learning event.  The day 
consisted of parents and children taking 
part in over 20 workshops such as drama, 
Chinese art, cake decorating and circus 
skills to promote learning within the 
family.   

Around 390 parents and children took part 
and thoroughly enjoyed the event.  

Speakeasy 
Year 2 HND Events Students Emma Harper 
and Breige Jamieson held a roaring 20s 
Speakeasy to raise money for LifeSavers 
Scotland.   

Held In the Rhoderick Dhu in Glasgow, the 
event screamed 1920s glamour with gold 
wine bottles and feathers decorating the 
room.   

The students had an incredible number of 
raffle prizes from bath sets to football 
club tours.  Their aim was to raise £100 
for Lifesavers Scotland, a charity that 
supports the NHS by delivering blood, 
samples, essential medical kits and even 
staff.  

Emma and Breige surpassed their target 
and raised an incredible £920 for the 
worthwhile cause.  They’ve also helped 
recruit a number of volunteers from the 
College to provide admin  and 
photography support.   

The charity is delighted with the efforts of 
the students and would like to thank 
everyone who contributed to the night.  

This picture was taken by Level 5 
Photography Students. 
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Childcare Vouchers  
and Tax Free Childcare 

Our 1st year Painting & Decorating 
Apprenticeship class enjoyed a day trip to 
Ashington, near Newcastle to visit the new 
purpose built Dulux Select Academy and to 
tour the most advanced paint production 
plant in Europe.  

The day started with an introduction to 
the company, followed by lessons on 
modern paint technology, how we see and 
use colours. 

After lunch, the group were given a tour of 
the new production plant by Dulux 
Academy representative Mark Rigby, 
where they witnessed AkzoNobel’s most 
advanced production line.  Our staff and 
students all commented on how much 
they had enjoyed the day, and the 
hospitality shown to them.  

This trip was part of our growing 
partnership with Dulux Paints which sees 
our students having access to top quality 
modern paint coatings whilst at College. 
Dulux regularly support the faculty by 
providing free paint, and have also offered 
to deliver CPD events to students and staff 
both in house and at the Academy. 

Mark Rigby and the Dulux Select team will 
become regular visitors to the college, as 
we’re planning to host some events for 
the Academy, resulting in more cpd 
opportunities for both staff and students. 
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AkzoNobel Trip 

With the advent of the government’s Tax-Free Childcare 
initiative, the childcare voucher scheme was due to close to new 
entrants on 6 April 2018. However, ministers announced they are 
to delay the closure. 

The childcare voucher scheme will remain open for a further six 
months to new entrants. 

Childcare vouchers will now close to new entrants in October 
2018, with the actual date yet to be confirmed. Existing users will 
be able to continue benefitting from the savings provided by 
childcare vouchers as they always have. 

To join our childcare voucher scheme: 

 Register online by visiting 

www.computersharevoucherservices.com  

 Our scheme ID is: 0016867821 

 Please inform Human Resources that you intend to join 

the scheme 

For more information on Tax-Free Childcare visit the  

Computershare Voucher Services ‘Give Yourself a Choice’ website 

and check out the Decision Tree. 

Scotwest Credit Union  
Your Employee Benefit 
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Saddle Up For Summer!  
 

Cyclescheme enables workers to save money on a brand new bike and 

accessories and spread the cost. You'll benefit from a brilliant tax saving 

of 25-39% and be able to shop with any of their 2,000 retailers. 

 

 

How much can I save? 

 

To find out how much you can save log onto the Cyclescheme website at:  
https://www.cyclescheme.co.uk/get-a-bike/how-it-works and use the savings  
calculator to work out your personalised savings estimate. 

 

 

Please contact Human Resources for 
more information.  

 

Please note that the aim of this scheme is for the 
bikes to be regularly used for travel to work,  
including part journeys. 

https://www.cyclescheme.co.uk/get-a-bike/how-it-works
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Safeguarding 

SLC operates policies to safeguard the 
welfare of the children, young people and 
vulnerable adults who attend the College.  

Members of staff have a duty of care to 
prevent physical, sexual or emotional 
abuse and to report any suspicion of 
abuse.  

A copy of the policy is available from the 
College Portal or Head of Student Services 
(Child Protection Co-ordinator). 

 

  

The College has a Safeguarding Team.  

If you have a concern or issue, or would like further information 
or advice on safeguarding, contact a member of the team: 

 Head of Student Services (Child Protection Co-ordinator) 

 Curriculum Manger for Learning Development (Deputy 
Child Protection Co-ordinator) 

 Associate Principal - Faculty of Care 

 Deputy Head - Faculty of Care 

 Head of Human Resources 

 Head of Management Information Systems 

 Guidance and Support Advisor (named contact for care 
experienced students and those with caring 
responsibilities) 

 Student President 
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Phishing describes a type of 
social engineering where 
attackers influence users to 
do 'the wrong thing', such as 
disclosing information or 
clicking a bad link.  

Phishing can be conducted via a 
text message, social media, or by 
phone, but these days most 
people use the term 'phishing' to 
describe attacks that arrive by 
email.  

Email is an ideal delivery method 
for phishing attacks as it can 
reach users directly and hide 
amongst the huge number of 
benign emails that busy users 
receive.  Phishing emails can hit 
an organisation of any size and 
type. Aside from the theft of 
information, attacks can install 
malware (such as ransomware), 
sabotage your systems, or steal 
money through fraud. You might 
get caught up in a mass 
campaign (where the attacker is 
just looking to collect some new 
passwords or make some easy 
money), or it could be the first 
step in a targeted attack against 
your company, where the aim 
could be something much more 
specific, like the theft of sensitive 
data.  

In a targeted campaign the 
attacker may use information 
about your employees or 
company to make their 
messages even more persuasive 
and realistic. This is usually 
referred to as spear phishing.  

 

 

Phishing works because it exploits 
people's social instincts, such as 
being helpful and efficient. Phishing 
attacks can be particularly powerful 
because these instincts also make us 
good at our jobs, and shouldn't be 
discouraged.  

 

What is 
Phishing?  

Why 
Phishing 
Works 
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